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Monday Feb.8 Tuesday Feb. 9 

 
K TO RIVER 

MUSEUM 

Wednesday Feb 10 

 
1ST GRADE TO RIVER 

MUSEUM 

Thursday Feb. 11 

 
2ND GRADE TO RIVER 

MUSEUM 

Friday Feb. 12 

15 
 

AIR FORCE BAND 

PERFORMS @2:15 

PARENTS 

WELCOME 

16     3RD GRADE TO 
      RIVER MUSEUM 

 

KINDERGARTEN 

WELCOMING 

EVENT 3:30-6:00 

17             4TH GRADE TO  
              RIVER MUSEUM 

18         5TH GRADE TO 
         RIVER MUSEUM 

19 
CELEBRATE 

AUDUBON-LED BY 

1ST GRADE-2:30 

PARENTS 

WELCOME 

22 23        PK TO RIVER 

              MUSEUM 

24 25 26 

DARE NIGHT AT 

SUNDOWN 

4:00-11:00 PM 

 

 

29 Tuesday, Mar 1 2 

 

PARENT/TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 3:20-8:00 

BOOK FAIR  

3 

PARENT/TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 9:40-

7:40 

BOOK FAIR     

NO SCHOOL 

4 

 

NO SCHOOL 

 
 

Health News  

February—Safety: This month’s health topic focuses  

on safety rules for school and home. 

 

Preschool Registration: 

We are currently registering students who will 

be in preschool next year.  Space fills quickly so register early!          

 

Fourteen Audubon Students qualified to receive 

glasses from the Vision to Learn Program. This was the first 

year for this program and none of this would have been 

possible without the generosity of Jim Theisen and the 

Community Foundation of Greater Dubuque. We appreciate 

your generosity so much! 

 

Thank you Mrs. Sear for donating dozens of hats and gloves for Audubon 

Students to use.  We appreciate your generosity!  

                                                                                                
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 

HAWK OF THE MONTH FOR 
JANUARY!! 

 

PR       Micala Stechman 

KB Ameshia Morens 

KG Connor Huseman 

1C Rueben Carroll 

1K Nora Joel 

1R Emmitt Thein 

2R Brody Davis 

2So Kyra Watson 

2Sch Marley Pline 

3S Hailae Blocklinger 

3P   Hailey Basten Puccio 

4R Nevaeh Lee 

4S  Amira Bogovich 

5M Perry Burkholder 

5V Brinya Adams 

Students continue to work hard to 

earn Hawk Bucks.  We will have 

incentive centers the next 2 Fridays.   
 

 


